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Inquiry – Councillor M. Loewen (June 27, 2016) 
Establishment of Mid-Block Crosswalk in front of Aden 
Bowman Collegiate – Follow-up 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the report of the General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department 

dated May 14, 2018, be received as information; and 
2. That the speed boards remain as long as possible into the fall. 

 
History 
At the May 14, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of 
the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated May 14, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee is recommending that the speed boards remain in place as long into 
the fall as possible. 
 
Attachment 
May 14, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


